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Mr. Ron Fellows, Area Manager
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT gf

1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 !

REF: Walsh Engineering & Production Corporation
Mesa Twin Mounds 30, No. 1
NW/4 Section 30-T30N-R14W
San Juan County, New Mexico
Lease No. NM-27024

Dear Mr. Fellows:

This is a request for approval of an extension of shut in of
March 3, 1989 for the above-referred-to well.

The previous request was approved until March 3, 1989.

Conditions concerning the necessity of the shut in have not
essentially changed since the approval of the previous request.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

I i /4

Ewell N. Walsh, P.E
President
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